
 

 

 
 

Contact us.  Phone:  0800 644 6040 (freephone) or 07738408961                                       Email: 

broadwaterfarm@newmanfrancis.org 

 

Summary and Themes from our first Public meeting 

In the run up to the Ballot we held a public meeting in collaboration with the Broadwater Farm 

Residents association committee. It was a chance to make sure residents were aware of the 

Ballot options and the possible implications. There was approximately 25-30 members of the 

community in attendance at the Jazz Café in the Broadwater Farm community centre. 

 

Introduction to Newman Francis 

Mekor Newman and Curtis Donovan spoke about: 

• Who we are  

• Aims of the ballot  

• The importance of getting involved in the ballot 

• Our aims for engagement beyond the ballot 

 

Presentation by RA members 

Members of the RA stated their case for a NO vote and expressed concerns over Homes for  

Haringeys proposal: 

• The Lack of ambition of the proposed scheme, in terms of the amount of homes (and family 

homes) 

• Discrepancies about the increased rents proposed 

• Room sizes and the actual footprint of the flats 

• The removal of the health centre 

• The effect for residents who have been decanted 

• Impact of works 

 

Resident Input — Queries About the Regeneration Proposal 

• How will it affect us? 

• How much will it cost us? 

• When would works start? 

• What about our repairs? 

 

 

Council Officer Input 

Council Officers spoke about: 

 

• The benefits of the regeneration proposal 

• Responded to grievances raised by the RA 

• Responded to grievances raised regarding repairs 


